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Hey gang, sorry it took so long to get this together, but as most of you know I’ve been
incapacitated for a while with heart surgery. Recovering fine now, and bored to death.
Cant work or ride, bummer. I should be back to full swing by late spring though.

Our 2005 Rally turned out to be a disappointment. We only had about 76 in attendance
total, so we lost money this year. The rally fund is now in the hole to the tune of about
$75.00. Some of the members have been kicking in a few extra bucks on their 2006
dues to help repay this debt.

The 2006 dues are now due. They are still $12.00 for the year. We currently have 16
paid members for 2006, and hopefully we will have many more. There isn’t really a cut
off date for the dues. Just when you can think of it, drop me a check, payable to Blue-
grass Beemers, or cash if you have it.

I really don’t have much for this issue of the Apex, but I’ve got some great rally pix
and some from members that I’ll include here. Please feel free to send me any pictures
and stories you would like to have published here.

Roy Rowlett



Setup day, Thursday 9/8/2005

Foggy Friday, 9/9/2005

Our food vendor, Joe, and his setup.  GOOD FOOD My grandson, Daniel, on his motorcy-



Paul Elwyn at breakfast on his RT
Bob Walkers Christmas Picture

Loosing  A Dealership:

For anyone who hasn’t already heard, the BMW of the Tristate, in Cincinnati, has closed their doors. There is
much rumor and speculation on what caused this, but it really doesn’t matter the cause, we’ve lost a good friend
and dealership. I’ve heard talk and rumor about replacement dealerships and all, but I think I’ll wait till some-
thing actually happens to say anything. We wish Bill and his family and employees all the best and hope they
know how much they will be missed.

Happy Birthday:

December:
Ron Blackburn
Hubert Burton
Paul Rice
Alan Myers

January:
Ron Atkins
Mike Gill
Mark Rense
Randy Scott
Jay Smythe
Stan Horsley
Steve Little



2006 Officers:
The officers for 2006 were installed at the Awards Banquet at Lonestar Restaurant.
President: Eddie Layton
Vice President: Alan Myers
Secretary: Boone Sutherland
Treasurer: Roy Rowlett

We are looking forward to another great year of riding and comradship. If anyone has any suggestions for activities for
the club, please feel free to send them along to any of the officers. We could use some organized rides for the members
as well as maybe an event or two, maybe a poker run or something.


